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SCHOOL IS DISMISSED EVERY FRIDAY AT 2:35.

This is the last Newsletter for the 2020-2021 school year.  It’s been good having students
back in our classrooms.  We hope you have a wonderful and safe summer.

FUN IN THE SUN: Fun in the Sun is tomorrow, Wednesday, May 26th.  We have lots
of fun activities planned for our students PreK-2 for both indoors and outdoors.  School will be
dismissed at the regular dismissal time.  As with all our school parties and activities this year, Fun
In The Sun will be limited to students and staff only.

PRESCHOOL: Preschool students will come for Fun in the Sun at their regular class times and
will need to be picked up at the regular class dismissal time.  Wednesday, May 26th, will be the
last day for Preschool students.

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL: The last day of school for grades K-2 is Thursday, May 27th.
School will dismiss at 11:00 a.m. No lunch will be served. Busses will run their usual routes at
11:00 a.m. Please make sure you have made arrangements for someone to be at the bus stop or to
pick up your child at school. Please notify the office of any changes so that all children get to the
right place. Thank you.

SUMMER PROGRAM: Registration forms for the Summer Program need to be
turned in by Wednesday, May 26th. The Summer Program will run from June 7th to July 2nd.
Breakfast and lunch will be served at the High School. Bus transportation will be provided for
those who qualify.  Transportation rules are listed on the registration form. Call 620-783-4499
ext. 2100 to request a registration form.

ONLINE ENROLLMENT: Emails have been sent out with instructions to enroll your child for
the 2021-2022 school year.  Please make sure you are enrolling in the correct enrollment portal.
All PreK-2nd grade students who attended Spring Grove during the 2020-2021 school year are
considered Returning Students.  For those who have not set up their parent portal, instructions
have been sent home in a school envelope with your child.  Be on the lookout for these emails
and check backpacks for the envelope. If you have any questions, call the Spring Grove Office at
620-783-4499 ext. 2100.

More information on the back of this newsletter ---------------------------------------------------- >



YEARBOOKS: Time is running out to order a yearbook.  Orders must be in by May 27th.  To
guarantee that your child receives a yearbook, you need to place your order now.  There is no
guarantee that there will be extra yearbooks.  The easiest way to order is to go to the school
website, scroll down to “More Headlines” and click on “Yearbook On Sale” and select the option
you need:  “Order a Galena High School Yearbook” or “Order a Galena PreK-8th Yearbook”.  It
will then open up to the Josten’s site and “Order My Yearbook”.  Click the box and it will take
you to the page to enter your child’s information. The next box that will pop up will list your
child’s name, grade, and Liberty Elementary, click continue. Just follow the instructions.  ALL
Prek - 8th grade yearbooks are ordered through Liberty Elementary.  There are no paper order
forms this year.

REMINDER:

CLASSROOM GROUP PICTURES: Classroom group pictures are available in the Spring
Grove Office for $5.00.

MASKS & WATER BOTTLES: Please make sure your child has a mask and a water bottle
when they come to school. Yes, masks are still  required by all those entering our building until
further notice and we are unable to use our water fountains due to the risk of Covid 19, so a water
bottle is also a necessity.  We have bottle filling stations available to fill the bottles.

NAMES: Please put your child’s name on all their personal items that they bring to school. We
can’t return it to the owner if there isn’t a name.

ADDRESSES & PHONE NUMBERS: If you move or change your phone number, please
remember to contact the Spring Grove Office at 620-783-2555 or 620-783-4499 ext. 2100.  We
can’t mail important information if we don’t have a correct address and you will miss important
announcements or emergency calls if we do not have the correct phone number.  We sure don’t
want you to miss anything.  Make sure we have your correct address in case we need to mail your
child’s grade card.

COMING EVENTS:
May 26:  Fun In The Sun
May 27:  Last Day of School - dismiss at 11:00 a.m. - no lunch served
June 7 - July 2:  USD #499 Summer Program
August 12:  First Day of School for the 2021-2022 school year.
September 7:  Fall Picture Day

Mission Statement:  At Spring Grove we encourage and lead our students to develop social and academic skills
to achieve lifelong learning for the 21st Century.
*Students will read and comprehend. *Students will develop skills to solve problems.
*Students will show respect in thinking and reasoning in oral and written communication


